
Take Action to Stop TPP 
• The best action you can take to prevent implementation of the Trans-Pacific Pact is to 

contact your Congressman and Senator and ask them to vote “NO” when the agreement 
comes up for a vote in Congress.  
 
Below is an easy reference to make that contact. Congressmen require that you be a 
constituent to send an e-mail, and they give scant attention to any form of 
communication from a non-constituent. In the Senate, we are focusing on Senator 
Isakson because he is up for re-election this year. Be prepared to send a message 
several times as the measure makes its way through the approval process. 
 

• Contact your friends and acquaintances and make sure they are weighing in with their 
elected representatives on this issue. 
 

• Be alert for meetings where Tom Barksdale can speak on TPP along the lines of his 
presentation to a joint gathering of several groups on January 7. Tom can tailor the 
presentation to the time allocated to him.  

 
Call Tom at 770-715-1218 -- Michael Opitz at 770-565-8156 -- Jack Staver at 404-861-0711 
 
Congressman Barry Loudermilk (R) 11th Congressional District 
E-mail: Click here for e-mail address. 
Ph. local:770-429-1776 
Washington: 202-225-2931 
 
Congressman Tom Price (R) 6th Congressional District 
E-mail: Click here 
Ph. Local office: 770-998-0049 
Washington: 202-225-4501 
 
Congressman Tom Graves (R) 14th Congressional District 
E-mail: Click here.   
Ph. Rome: 706-290-1776 
Dalton: (706) 226-5320 
Washington: (202) 225-5211 
 
Senator Johnny Isakson 
E-mail: Click here    
Ph. Atlanta: 770-661-0999 


